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Good Morning Stoklosa Community: 
 
This is James Cardaci, Principal of the school. I am calling/emailing today to inform all of the 
important dates for the upcoming week. This will be the last week of remote learning in the 
Lowell Public Schools. The last day of school is officially Monday, June 15th.  
 
This week, at the Stoklosa, we will be collecting laptops and giving back student belongings that 
were left in the lockers and desks prior to March 13th. The following dates and times will be 
allotted by grade level for your child: 
 

 
Thursday, June 11th 9:00-1:00  

 
Friday, June 12th 9:00-1:00  
 

 
Grade 5 9:00-11:00 
 

 
Grade 7 9:00-11:00 

Grade 6 11:00-1:00 
 

Grade 8 11:00-1:00 
 

 
Anyone on the student emergency contact form, including the student, will be able to drop off 
the laptop and pick up student belongings at the designated tables.  
 
All 8th grade students will be receiving promotion certificates and a gift from the staff on Friday, 
June 12th from 11:00 -1:00. 
 
We are still maintaining social distancing guidelines at this time and will have precautionary 
measures set up at the school for distribution of belongings and laptop collection. 
 
I want to thank all the parents/guardians for their help during this difficult time of remote 
learning.  
 
Hope to see you all soon. 
 
Sincerely, 



 
 
James Cardaci 
Principal 
 
 


